Suzanne Pleydell

= e
From: Melissa Green [me!issa.green@SCOUT.ORG.UK]
Sent: 29 March 2005 10:55
To: Erika Little
Subject: RE: Fwd: Emergency First Response at the Qutdoors Show

Dear Erika,

Ross has pased your email on to me. I am sorry that you did not get to speak to anyone
at the Outdoors Show regarding our First Aid policy.

Unfortunately we cannot give official endorsement to individual courses. As you can
imagine, we have are contacted by a very large number of companies and organisations
regarding individual courses and therefore we have a policy of not providing official
recognition for each one. We do instead however publish oux criteria for eguivalent
qualifications to our own course, First Response, and your course would meet our
minimu requirements. If any individual attends your course they can take thier
certificate to their Training Adviser who will be able to sign it off against those
criteria.

I am sorry for any confusion that has been caused.

Kind regards,

Melissa Green



